
 
 

 
 
 

Request: 
 
I would like to know how many children have been 
allocated a school place at Fred Longworths after the 
initial allocation in March of 2021/22.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please provide me with an FOI from September 2021 
intake to the end of the school year 2022 and from 
September 2022 to the end of the school year 2023 
(inclusive of all year groups from 7 to 11 stipulated, and 
ethnicity percentages). 

Response: 
 
For Year 7 intake 2021, 4 places were allocated 
from the schools waiting list, 
after the initial allocation of places, (so between 
March – July 2021). 
 
For Year 7 intake 2022, 2 places were allocated 
from the schools waiting list, after the initial 
allocation of places, (so between March – July 
2022).  
 
Fred Longworth High School do not co-ordinate in-
year admissions with the local authority. For 
information about the number of in-year transfers 
(transferring schools across all year groups outside 
of the normal entry point due to house moves etc) 
please contact Fred Longworth direct. 
 
 

 


